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Telephone: 0151-9248661                   Headteacher Mrs L Morton 
Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website: www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com 

 

LM/sm                                   16th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

We would like to ask you to purchase a CGP revision bundle of books for your child, to help prepare 

them for their SATS in May 2025.The books will be used for weekly homework and the children can 

refer back to them during their preparation. The books are fantastic for splitting SATs preparation 

into bite-sized chunks and are full of questions, set at the perfect level for Year 6 pupils. They contain 

a wide range of realistic SATs-style practice questions, ideal for reinforcing what your child/children 

have learnt in class.  

We are able to purchase the books for £6.50 for the Complete KS2 Maths and English 10-Minute Tests 

bundle: Maths, Reading and SPaG. This is at a reduced price, as the retail price should be £16:50. If 

you are able to purchase the books, please return the slip to school by Friday 25th October. Books will 

be given to the children after half term and will be used for their weekly homework.  Payment can be 

made via the school gateway or with cash/cheques. 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to ask the 

Year 6 team. 

Kind regards 

Year 6 Team  

 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Child’s name……………………………………………………………………………Class……………………………….. 

Parent/carer………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

1. I will pay the £6.50 using School Gateway      

2. I will pay the £6.50 using cash/cheque  

3. I do not wish to purchase the books 

 

PLEASE RETURN FORM TO CLASS TEACHER BY FRIDAY 25/10/24 
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